From: kkri@aol.com [mailto:kkri@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:21 PM

To: Phil Bourquin

Subject: Fwd: Cell Tower NW Natural Gas UPgrade

Hello Phil,
Hope you had a great Thanksgiving.

It was my intent to plant the seed for the powers in the City to make a city-wide decision on the look of Cell towers within
the City of Camas. I am not sure if any discussions or rules have been initiated to state this as a normal expectation from
the utilities. As a tax payer, I think City of Camas should have something like this in the books so it softens and blends the
industrial steel looking towers to a small town green looking towers that are more friendly looking (towers that are placed
by the Utilities especially around the lake or in open sight.

If T am the only voice and that helps the city incorporate this within the Comp plan then I dont mind stepping up. If others
have asked for it then I am okay to sit on the sidelines, needless to say this should be a new normal .

Thank you

manoj

From: kkri <kkri@aol.com>

To: shiggins <shiggins@cityofcamas.us>; pbourquin <pbourguin@cityofcamas.us>
Sent: Thu, Nov 16, 2017 10:39 pm

Subject: Cell Tower NW Natural Gas UPgrade

Hello Mayor,

Earlier this week I was driving through the city of Yacolt and saw this giant Tree in middle of the City, it blended well with
the other trees in the area. I had to circle around the block to take a second look as height of this tree caught my attention.
I was pleasantly surprised to see that this tree was actually a cell tower. I did some research and found this article in their
local newspaper which shows a picture for your consideration.

http://www.thereflector.com/news/article 1foodb4a-dds1-11e4-aeed-2f13b22fa6as.html

I understand that NW Natural Gas is going to be building a new tower on the shoreline, and I am sure this tower will be
there for a very long time. I believe a similar looking structure would help serve City's views around the shoreline and
mask the industrial look of a steel tower.

As a property owner in the vicinity of this development I would like to ask that this be taken into consideration during the
permitting process, along with planning for enough room for the turn lane which would help serve both properties.

Thank you for your time.

Manoj Kripalani

For Camaslakeland LLC
PO 451

Camas WA 98607



